
Wayfinding Signs
Attention all TVDSB and LDCSB Schools! Are you trying to start of the 

new school year on a high note? Well, let’s begin the year by getting 

children and families more active through walking and wheeling to 

and from school. These blue wayfinding signs tell you how far away 

from the school you are. Not only do they build community 

awareness of the school zone, but they also make active travel easy 

and safe! 

Learn more by visiting us on our website at 

http://www.activesaferoutes.ca/wayfinding. To participate in 

wayfinding signs, please contact info@activesaferoutes.ca!


